
From: Barbara Capron [mailto:bcapron17@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, October 13, 2017 10:49 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Oppose Norther Pass 
 
Barbara Capron 
58 Hampton Mdws 
Hampton, NH 03842 
 
October 13, 2017 
 
 
Dear Pamela Monroe, 
 
I strongly oppose Northern Pass which will damage our beautiful state and provide no benefit to the 
state of New Hampshire.  It will be a blight on our environment. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
Barbara Capron 
 

mailto:bcapron17@gmail.com

	From: Barbara Capron [mailto:bcapron17@gmail.com]

